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December 9, 2020 
 
Board Memo 089-2020: USPS issues updated memorandum re: election mail 
guidance for Georgia run off election 

  
USPS Headquarters issued an updated memorandum on election mail guidance 
titled “Extraordinary Measures Memorandum” on December 8, 2020. It highlights, 
among other things, the importance of timely and efficient handling of Election 
Mail in the run-off election as it was handled in the General Election in November. 
  
Please share the attached with your membership. It will also be posted on our 
website at https://naps.org/Bulletin-Board-Archive. 
 










